2080 CITYGATE DRIVE COLUMBUS, OH 43219 614.445.3767 | www.escco.org

August 29, 2024

August 29, 2024 Mr. Ken Swink Southwestern Ohio EPC 303 Corporate Center Dr, Suite 208 Vandalia OH 45377

Dear Mr. Swink,

The ESC Council of Governments would like to request membership into the Southwestern Ohio Educational Purchasing Council. We feel our district will benefit financially from joining your purchasing council. We especially look forward to using your Property, Causal and Liability Pool. The resolution authorizing this action which was adopted on August 29, 2024 is attached.

We look forward to working with you.

Sincerely,

David Varda
David Varda

CFO/Treasurer





